
 

 

 IFB Notification of Award 

To: Vendors Responding to Invitation for Bid (IFB) Number 4595 for the Mississippi 
Department of Finance & Administration (DFA) 

From: David C. Johnson 

Date: February 16, 2024 

Subject: Notification of Award 

Contact Name: Lori Ryan 

Contact Phone Number: 601-432-8284 

Contact E-mail Address: Lori.Ryan@its.ms.gov 

 

Regarding Information Technology Services (ITS) IFB Number 4595 for the acquisition of Oracle 
cloud-based software for the Mississippi Department of Finance & Administration  (DFA), please 
be advised that, pending ITS Board approval and successful contract negotiations, the award will 
be made to Oracle America, Inc. at a total not-to-exceed 3-year lifecycle cost of $1,004,155.49. 
 
ITS and DFA thank you for your participation in the IFB process. 
 

cc: ITS Project File Number 47985 
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